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Dear Fiona,


Following my e-mail with regard to the suggestions and remarkds on the 
Draft Recommendations on public participation in environmental 
decision-making. I'm sorry to inform that there was a mistake regarding 
the ratification of the SEA Protocol. Armenia ratified it on 25 Oct. 
2010.


Besides, we support the approach to use the term "should" throughout 
the Recommendations.


Thanks in advance.


Kind regards,
Eleanora Grigoryan
Focal Point to the Espoo Convention in Armenia


Aida Iskoyan
Focal Point to the Aarhus Convention in Armenia
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